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CTG Fibersway International Limited - CFW (‘the Company’) 

Reinstatement to official quotation 

 

NSX confirms that CTG Fibersway International Limited has requested to have its suspension removed and 
complied with the Exchange's requests, pursuant to Listing Rule 6.3. 

The Company has paid the Annual Listing Fee. 

The suspension will be removed and all securities of CFW will be re-instated to official quotation at the 
commencement of trading on Thursday 16 September 2021. 

 

For more information, please visit the NSX website www.nsx.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Christopher Thuyet 

Senior Manager, Market Supervision and Compliance 
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